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Holy cow!

Our Extension Program Assistant, Jocelyn

Faith, taught the Painting and Pastries class.

It went amoozing as youth learned to paint

a colorful, abstract highlander cow. The

best part about abstract is that no painting

will look the same and that they all turned

out great! While some youth had prior

experience with painting and some youth

were painting for the first time, everyone

was able to follow along with each step of

the process as we all learned a new painting

skill together. 

Thank you to everyone that came and had a

good time painting and enjoyed their Nutella

pastries. Thank you to the volunteers that

helped the youth in the class as well! 


